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Periodically there will be guest posts to the RUSA Presidents message. Thanks
to current Financial Literacy Interest Group Chair Emily Mross for the post

below.
 
The RUSA Financial Literacy Interest Group (FLIG) brings together library
professionals from all library types who provide financial literacy resources to
their patrons through collections, programming, and partnerships.
 
FLIG typically hosts online discussions and webinars quarterly which have
featured member presentations of financial literacy efforts at their libraries, and
information sessions from financial literacy resource providers such as the
Consumer Financial Protection Bureau and the Commodity Futures Trading
Commission.
 
Additionally, FLIG maintains a public LibGuide (https://libguides.ala.org/finra-
ore/personalfinance), sponsored by the FINRA Investor Education Foundation,
which gives library professionals recommendations for books, periodicals,
websites, and program ideas that support financial literacy development in
library settings. Past webinar recordings are also available on the LibGuide.
 
Join us via ALA Connect to learn more about upcoming events
(https://connect.ala.org/rusa/communities/community-home?
CommunityKey=307cebd5-715a-4f4f-9880-7b669e679b36). We are also
seeking a co-chair for FLIG. If you are interested in learning more about this
position, contact FLIG Chair Emily Mross (ELM43@psu.edu).
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